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 MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 
To:  Pastor/Parroquial Administrator 
 
From:  Fr. Guillermo (Mémo) Hernández     
  Director of Vocations     
 
Date:  October 11, 2021 
 
Re: Vocation Andrew Dinners 2021-22 
 
The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations will be offering opportunities for young adult men who are 
discerning their vocation to the priesthood to attend a Vocation Andrew Dinner with Bishop Jaime Soto.  
 
We will be scheduling these events throughout the year.  If you know of a young adult man who is 
seriously considering his vocation to the priesthood, please invite him. The Vocation Andrew Dinners, 
provide a time for open dialogue, discussion, and encouragement in following the Lord’s call in these 
young men’s lives with Bishop Jaime Soto, Director of Vocations, Seminarian Formation Coordinator and 
the participation of the supporting parish pastor (or priest) to the journey of discernment of the men who 
attend the dinner.   
 
Please contact me if I can be of support to you and the young adult men who may need accompaniment 
with their discernment.  
  
Thank you for supporting the promotion of Vocations!  
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